
Al-Sheikh  met  with  Norway’s
Special  Representative  for
the Middle East Peace Process
Today, I met with Norway’s Special Representative for the
Middle East Peace Process, HE Ambassador Hilde Haraldstad.

Where we discussed the close relationship between the two
countries and thanked the Kingdom of Norway for its unwavering
support for the Palestinian cause and the two-state solution,
and  briefed  her  excellency  on  the  latest  political
developments in the Palestinian, regional and international
arena, stressing the need to pressure Israel to respect and
apply international legitimacy.
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